
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Staff Development Team is excited to announce that registration for the 2016 
Student Affairs Conference is now open! Please register by filling out the survey 
below. Don’t forget to add the big day to your outlook calendars! 
 
Registration link: 
https://utsa.collegiatelink.net/form/start/76993  
 
The Student Affairs Conference proposal deadline has been extended to 
Tuesday, December 8, 2015. We have received a lot of excellent proposals and 
want to continue to encourage you to share your knowledge and expertise with 
your colleagues at UTSA and other student affairs professionals throughout San 
Antonio. To submit a proposal, click the link below. 
 
Proposal link: 
http://studentvoice.com/utsa/utsastudentaffairsconference  
 
For more information about the student affairs conference visit our website at 
http://www.utsa.edu/students/teams/conference/index.html and follow us on 
twitter @UTSAStaffDev using the hashtag #utsasaconf. 
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